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Newsletter

11th September 2015

Dear parents, carers, staff and friends,

Praise Assembly
We had our first praise assembly today. Each class has a special ‘praise book’ where they write down all of the good news from their class. It might be a group of children who have worked really well together on a project, or a child who has tried their hardest in a lesson or someone who has really helped their friend to understand something new. Every Friday morning, the whole school meets together for an assembly and we share the good news from each class and celebrate our successes for the week. We heard some lovely examples today of children who have put lots of effort and time into their learning this week – well done!

Open Morning
Thank you to the many parents/carers who came to our open morning on Thursday. It was lovely to meet you all. 

Attendance and punctuality 
We are working hard this year to improve attendance and punctuality at St. Mary’s.  We expect children to be at school at least 95% of the time. The class with the best attendance across the school this week was Senior Infants – well done! We need to work hard to improve these scores across each class. Please remember that school starts promptly at 8.50 a.m. every day. Next week, Junior Infants will complete a full day and finish with Senior Infants at 1.30 p.m. 



Meet the Teacher
Please check your child’s bag for a letter about our ‘meet the teacher’ meetings next week. Each class will have a slot during the week for parents/carers to come into school to meet their child’s class teacher and find out about the learning taking place in that class over the coming year. It is a chance to find out how you can help your child at home and to ask any questions you might have. Please make every effort to come along.

Dates for your diary
Week of 14th September – Meeting with your child’s class teacher
[bookmark: _GoBack]12th October – 2nd Class to ‘Fighting Words’ workshop
23rd October – School closes for Mid-Term Holiday
2nd November – School re-opens at 8.50 a.m.

Emergency Contact and Book Money
We are still collecting back the contact information sheets, please return it to us as soon as possible. The cost for children’s books is €50 for this year. If you have not made this payment or have only made a deposit, please call into the school office and see Liz. We are happy to take money in instalments.

Don’t forget!
Have a look at our new website at www.stmarysprimarychool.ie . The newsletter will be there each week and you can use ‘Google Translate’ to read the newsletter in your home language. We also have a brand new Twitter acccount @stmarysdorsetst – follow us!

Wishing all our families a happy weekend,


Éadaoin Kelly
Principal
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